
RETIRED MEN'S ASSOCIATION OF GREENWICH, Inc. (RMA)  

invites you to attend its meeting, on Wednesday, May 23, 2012.  
First Presbyterian Church, Lafayette Pl., Greenwich. 

 

THE MELODY MEN—Everything Old is New Again  

 

  When trumpets all were mellow,   

  And every gal had one fellow                                                       

  No need to remember when, 

  Cause everything old is new again. 

  Don’t throw the past away 

  You may need it some rainy day. 

  Dreams can come true again, 

  When everything old is new again. 

 

They’re back from their Fall World Tour of the Greater Greenwich area -- even 

though it seems that they’ve never really gone too far away—and the RMA has 

them on May 23. 

 

The Melody Men have been a prime community outreach group for the 

Greenwich RMA for 37 years.  For the first 25 years, Bob Button was the Music 

Director.  The group brings fun-filled choral performances to appreciative senior 

audiences throughout Fairfield County and beyond each spring and fall.  Many of 

the Melody Men have been part of the group for over 20 years. 

 

This year’s spring schedule includes Edgehill, Nathaniel Witherell, the 

Greenwich Senior Center, Greenwich Adult Day Care, Greenwich Seniors, Sunrise 

Assisted Living, King Street Nursing Home, the Osborn, Greenwich Woods, 

Connecticut Health, and Waveny in New Canaan. In their busy schedule they 

always return to home base, performing for the RMA in the spring and at the 

Annual Fall Dinner.  This time around the Business Manager and Booking Agent is 

Bob Luce and the accompanist is Valerie Cooke. The Music Director is Erf Porter, 

and the Associate Music Director is Win Adkins. 

 
RMA members and their guests should arrive by 9:45 AM for our full meeting. The 

general public should plan to arrive at 10:45 AM. Meetings are held at the First Presbyterian 
Church, Lafayette Place, Greenwich. No Charge and No Reservations are required.  Questions 
about any of the above, call Bernard Schneider, 203-698-2558; bgsesq@gmail.com. 


